
Pine Run Church of Christ              “The Point!”  Newsletter           November       2023                                                       page 2 

    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   Life marches on.  It’s been six months 

since Buddy went home to be with the 

Lord and everyone has gotten on with 

their lives.  Judy and the family will 

continue to be reminded of him on a 

regular basis, especially with the 

upcoming holidays.   Keep them in 

prayer that they will find the peace, 

comfort and hope that only God can 

give. 

    Continue to pray that the ministries 

that Lowell and Judy began, continue 

to be used of God to impact lives for 

eternity. 

    Give thanks for how God worked 

through Buddy and his family to touch 

your life and those around the world!   

  
 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

During this time of thanksgiving:  

Give thanks for: 

• Dawn Berry Degler growing 

up at Pine Run and going to 

Bible College 

• Dawn Marrying David Degler 

and them getting involved in 

this ministry. 

• Serving and now co-directing 

this ministry 

• People that have been 

trained to serve on teams 

and have now moved on and 

are serving the Lord in other 

places 

• Lives that have been touched 

at the National Parks through 

this ministry 

• Beauty of God’s World that 

inspires people to recognize 

and believe in the Creator 

  Continue to pray for God to 

work through and bless this 

ministry. 

www.acmnp.com 
  
 
  You can go to 

our Facebook 

page and watch 

our worship services.  We try to live 

stream every Sunday at 10:30 am. 
  

 
    Are you spending more time in 
God’s Word then you have in the past?  
That’s awesome!  We will be making 
another pass through from cover to 
cover in 2024 as well.   You will find 
that God will show you things that you 
“missed” this year!   New insights, 
application and a continued 
development of your spiritual life! 

   MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the National 

Parks—  

  Bibles for Russia— 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—  

  Great Lakes Christian College— 

   His House Campus Ministry- Preparing a 

new College Campus presence (Oakland 

University) this Fall! 

   Helping Others Prepare for  Eternity 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

  Operation: “We Care”   

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly:   

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp— 

 

   Besides workers in 29 countries we 

encourage daily! 

  It didn’t take long for people to notice 

when DEB wasn’t the one making the 

slides for our services!   We sure 

appreciate this ministry of hers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will have TWO totes in the foyer 

throughout November for the collection.   

  TOTE 1:    NECESSITIES 

• Toothbrushes/Toothpaste 

• Laundry Detergent 

• Paper Products (Toilet, Facial, 

paper towels) 

• Soaps (Hand, Bath or Dish) 

• Shampoo 

 TOTE 2:   TOYS/GAMES: 

• Value between $10 & $50 (families 

will pay 1/10) 

• Games 

• Art Supplies/ Model vehicles 

• Science Kits 

• Books 

• Blocks, Dolls, Cars 

• Athletic 

• Electronics 

Thank you for your support and 

generosity in sharing God’s love! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

